
NOTICE
- EFFECTIVE DATE 1/1/2013 -

This notice is to advise Cal-Chip’s valued customers that the designator to Cal-Chip part numbers of ‘LF’ will no longer 
be an available option. 

With the exhaustion on Non-RoHS inventory and E.O.L. of all Non-RoHS material, Cal-CHip will no longer be offering 
the ‘customer designator’ of ‘LF’ at the end of Cal-Chip’s part numbering schematic. This designator was optional 
during the time of transition which is hereby complete. Please note that we will continue to follow policy set forth by 
our RoHS compliance certificate which state; 

‘Labels have been integrated with the RoHS symbol next to a Cal-Chip logo (Green).’

         Thank you, 

         Cal-Chip Electronics Management
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